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Key points made by members of the Housing Advisory Board during its review of the concept
plan include applauding the applicant for meeting the intention of the Town’s inclusionary
housing policy with 15 percent of units set aside as affordable and inquiring about whether the
applicant would be willing to consider accepting housing choice vouchers for rental payments.

No one from the public spoke about the concept plan at the meeting.
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